
On September 17–18, 2024, I&F proudly hosted a transnational meeting for
the GreenYou Erasmus+ Project, dedicated to empowering youth through
green initiatives.

During the two-day event, we reviewed the progress across all project work
packages. Key milestones include the successful creation of the MOOC
platform and escape rooms, with ongoing efforts focused on augmented
reality tools and finalizing the green curriculum.
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HIGHLIGHTS

This meeting highlighted our
commitment to fostering

innovation and sustainability
in youth work. Stay tuned for
more updates on our journey!



We are excited to share the development of a green
curriculum aimed at equipping youth workers and
organizations with essential knowledge and skills in green
and digital transformation. This innovative educational
programme is designed to support sustainable practices
while embracing the opportunities of the digital era,
ensuring a forward-thinking approach to youth work. 

Stay tuned as we continue to empower communities with
practical tools for a greener, smarter future!
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